
October 3 2018 

Lovell Planning Board Meeting 

Members present: Jane Lansing, Karen Bacchiocchi, Al Broyer, Kevin McDonald, Pat Williams 

and Ed Ryan. 

Absent; Richard Legere and C.E.O. Ron McAllister. 

Also Present; Heinrich Wurm, Bill Paulman and Don Griggs 

Minutes; Motion by Ms. Bacchiocchi to accept, vote is unanimous.  

KLWA presents program: Mr. Griggs displays slide show concerning the Lake (kezar). The 

presentation is very informative with massive information concerning the lake and its history. 

This can all be view on the web site KLWA.us. Weather underground is also a valuable site for 

information concerning Lovell and surrounding areas. Questions and discussion ensue 

concerning the town and how to prepare for the future. The Board would like to extend its thanks 

to both Mr. Wurm and Mr. Griggs for their time and concern for the lake and its future. 

There will be meeting at the Library on 10/10/2018 with Mr. Morse from the state shoreline 

department to discuss Lovell's shore line ordinance and address questions from residence 

concerning shore line protection, run off etc.  

General discussion ensues and the meeting is adjourned at 7:40 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kevin McDonald 

 


